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October 16, 2020 

Via Email to Karen.Stachowski@ag.tn.gov 

Ms. Karen Stachowski 
Assistant Attorney General 
Office of Tennessee Attorney General and Reporter 
Financial Division, Consumer Advocate Unit 
P.O. Box 20207 
Nashville, Tennessee 37202 

RE: Response to Request for Records under Tenn. Code Ann. § 65-4-118 
Docket No. 20-00086, In re Petition of Piedmont Natural Gas Company, Inc. 
for Approval of an Adjustment of Rates, Charges, and Tariffs Applicable to 
Service in Tennessee 

Dear Ms. Stachowski: 

I am in receipt of your letter of October 6, 2020, which requests an unredacted copy of 
Piedmont Gas Company’s Response to Data Request 1-10 filed on October 21, 2011 in Docket No. 
11-00144.  

Unfortunately, the Commission is unable to produce the record that you have requested. It 
appears that the official hard copy docket file was disposed of according to the Commission’s then-
applicable 6-year Record Disposition Authorization (RDA).1 As such, the agency no longer possesses 
a hard copy record in Docket No. 11-00144, and has available only the originally scanned public 
version electronic file. In addition, Commission personnel also conducted, without success, a search 
of various paper and electronic work files related to Docket No. 11-00144.  My apologies that we are 
unable to be of assistance. 

A copy of this letter is being sent to opposing counsels of record below in Docket No. 20-
00086. Should you have any questions concerning this response, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

FOR THE TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION: 

Kelly Cashman Grams, General Counsel 

cc:  TPUC Docket No. 20-00086 
Paul Davidson at Paul.Davidson@wallerlaw.com 
James H. Jeffries IV at JJeffries@mcguirewoods.com 

1 In 2018, the agency amended its Record Disposition Authorization so that it now retains official docket filings permanently. 
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